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Welcome Back 

Welcome back to the start of the summer term 

and we find ourselves in the last term of the 

academic year. We hope you all had a good 

Easter break. 

 

Voyager Performance 

Our whole school production at The Voyager 

School on Tuesday 1st April 2014 was extremely 

well supported and the children, I think you will 

agree, did an excellent job having worked so 

hard to make the evening a complete success. 

Many thanks go to all of the adults and children 

who all worked hard together and thanks of 

course to The Voyager School for allowing us to 

hold this event in their auditorium. Please check 

out the photos on our website of the 

performance. 

 

NSA Update 

We would like to thank children, parents and 

carers for the fantastic £206 that was raised 

through the Easter egg raffle which took place 

on Friday 4th April 2014. 

The Tuck Shop is open every Friday from 

3.15 – 3.45pm in the Community Room. The 

Community Room can be accessed via the 

Library. The Tuck Shop will move outside 

weather permitting.  

 

Year 1 Minibeasts 

Minibeasts paperweights were made by Year 1 

pupils to raise money for new additions to their 

classroom of live minibeasts to care for. A huge 

thank you to parents/carers of Year 1 for their 

support with the paperweight sale and who 

kindly donated to this.  

 

With the donations of £41.16, Year 1 have 

brought a pond snail, a wormery, an ant farm 

and 5 caterpillars. The caterpillars will be raised 

until they are butterflies. 

Nut Free School 

Please may we again remind parents/carers that 

Norwood Primary School is a nut free school.  

This means that it is not permissible for pupils or 

adults to bring to school any foods that may 

contain nuts, including peanut butter, chocolate 

and hazelnut spread, cakes and cereal bars. We 

have several pupils within school that have severe 

nut allergies and have epi-pens in school. Thank 

you for your co-operation in this matter. 

 

SATs Testing 

Our Year 6 pupils will be taking their SATs tests in 

the week commencing Monday 12th – Thursday 

15th May 2014. 

 

School Crossing Patrol 

Please can we remind parents/carers that there will 

be no school crossing patrol on Gunthorpe Road 

until further notice. 

 

School Uniform 

Please visit Uniforms4All online for everything 

your child needs for school. The website is 

www.pmgschoolwear.co.uk  

 

Term Dates 2013-2014 

 

Summer Term 

May Day  Monday 5th May 2014 

Half Term Monday 26th - Friday 30th May 

2014 

Term Finishes Friday 18th July 2014 

 

 

May Day 

Please remember that it is May Day on Monday 

5th May 2014. We will return to school on 

Tuesday 6th May 2014. 


